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CSU Channel Islands 
Curriculum Committee Minutes 

October 4, 2010 - Sage Hall 2030 
9:30am to 10:00am 

 
 

Members:      Ellie Tayag   Phil Hampton  Jaye Smith 
Merilyn Buchanan  Kathy Musashi  Janet Rizzoli   
Jose Alamillo  Luke Matjas 

Absent:  Ellie Tayag  Merilyn Buchanan  Jaye Smith   
Guests:  Nelle Moffett  Alex McNeill 
 

1.          Minutes – minor changes, otherwise, approved by consensus. 
 
2.          No petitions were put forward. 
 
3.          Nelle Moffet was present to introduce the need for adding mission based objectives to the 

course form.  She discussed the need, possible solutions that might work regarding tracking 
this data through the courses.  Although not everyone was present for the discussion, the 
committee agreed that the data was important to accumulate and will discuss further, ways it 
might be collected in the future. 

 
4. Phil brought up the recent passing of Senate Bill 1440, and its possible effects on 

programming at CI.  Janet Rizzoli who has been tracking the activity on this bill agreed to 
send out the synopsis of the bill.  She also reviewed it’s history and possible outcomes.  This 
is supposedly effective Fall 2011 and will require some reworking at the CSU level when the 
Community Colleges advance their information on the new AA degrees.. 

 
5. Phil introduced Barbara Duffin and everyone introduced themselves. 
  
6. Liberal Studies issue. Alex McNeill attended the meeting to support their position on retaining 

the current UDIGE course in Liberal Studies.  He gave the rationale and will provide 
additional research information to support the position.  After some discussion, it was agreed 
that the committee would review the data and vote on the waiver at a later meeting.  Kathy 
also agreed to have the GE Interpretation document posted at the website. 

 
7.       Course and Program Reviews 

 
The following courses, programs or items were approved by those members who were there.  
Kathy will advise the committee of the changes requested and these courses will receive final 
approval at the next meeting: 
 

• COMP 599 Graduate Seminar Units    Mod 
• IT 280 Web Programming    Mod 
• IT 400 E Commerce    Mod 

 
      8.    Due to the high volume of courses in the queue, Phil agreed to build a spot in  
       Blackboard where courses can be reviewed by all.  He will print out the tallies and  

present them at the future meetings for finalization.  He will also obtain permission for staff   
members.  

 
 9.    Next Meeting Time:  October 11, 2010 


